Your ref: JYT/SL/131/AIII/12

FITZWILLIAM COLLEGE

CAMBRIDGE CB3 ODG

Mrs S Lyons Institut Francais du Royaume-Uni Queensberry Place London SW7 2DT

11 March 1981

Dear Mrs Lyons

Thank you for your telephone call this afternoon confirming that it will be convenient for Dr Wheeler and myself to meet you at the Institut Francais du Royaume-Uni at 12 noon on Thursday 2 April next, in order to discuss arrangements for the conference of the Anglo-Catalan Society on 14 November. I am most grateful to you for your kindness and courtesy, and I look forward to the pleasure of meeting you on 2 April.

With all good wishes.

Yours sincerely

Dr Geoffrey J Walker

c.c. Dr Max Wheeler, Liverpool